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Fax: 269-925-8098 

 
 

 
 
January 2nd, 2020  
Mr. Brandon Kovnat  
SWMPC 376 W Main  
Benton Harbor, Ml 49022 
 
RE: Red Arrow Highway Amendment Request  
 
Dear Mr. Kovnat:  
Berrien County Road Department is requesting the following change to the Red Arrow 
Highway Project. We would like the increase the project locate match from $228,000.00 which 
includes State “D” funds of $108,176.00 to $2,919,824.00.  The additional funding will allow us 
to work with the Township in constructing a street scape element to the project. This will help 
improve the overall economic development of the Red Arrow Highway and union Pier 
corridor. Below is the proposed funding amendment. 
 
Federal Amount $772,000.00 
State D Amount $108,176.00 
Local Amount  $2,919,824.00 
Total Amount $3,800,000.00 
 
 
These proposed amendments are shown on the attached updated Project Sheet. Thank you 
for your assistance.  If you have any questions, please call.  
 
Very truly yours,  
 
 
Berrien County Road Department  
Kevin Stack, P.E., Engineering Supervisor 
 
CC Jason Latham, Managing Director 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Jason Latham 
Director 


		2020-01-13T13:42:06-0500
	Kevin A. Stack




